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Dear Friend of The Delhi Skirt Game, 
 

For 46 years, The Delhi Skirt Game Committee has been dedicated to helping residents who are in 
need of assistance in the Delhi Community.  In the beginning the committee was only able to help one or 
two families per year. Today, the committee proudly helps dozens of families each year.  We have been 
helping families since 1978 and still going STRONG!   

 

The Delhi Skirt Game & Tailgate Party are our major fundraising events. 
Sponsor support is the KEY to our success! 

 

In the past, The Delhi Skirt Game Committee has also actively been involved in programs such as Kid, 
Cops ‘n Firefighters and the Oak Hills “Feed a Highlander” program. This year, we are planning a 
scholarship program for Delhi teens who plan on furthering their education after high school.  Also, this year 
we are planning to add a few smaller fundraising events such as Bourbon Basket Raffle, Paint the Canvas 
night, 5K Walk/Run and split the pot events. Keep up to date on all our events by liking our Facebook page. 
 

Together with your sponsorship assistance, we can continue to make the Delhi Skirt Game & Tailgate 
Party a success in our community!  Here are a few ways you can help:  
 

 Sponsorships - Attached is a list of sponsorship opportunities for the Delhi Skirt Game. 
There are various donation levels to help support our events. 
 

 Gifts and Product Donations - Year-round, we gladly accept donations, gift items and gift cards 
that can showcase your business.  All donations will be included in “raffle” or “bid to buy” 
fundraising events. 
 

 Cash Donations - Cash donations are always welcomed.  
Cash donations are deposited immediately into the Delhi Skirt Game fundraising account.  

 

See the enclosed sponsorship/donation package details and select what works best for you and/or your 
business. Please use the enclosed reply envelope to return your sponsorship selection back to us before 
June 3rd, 2023.  
 

If you have an item to donate that will not fit in the reply envelope or questions about sponsorship 
packages/opportunities, please contact Nancy Dittleberger at (513) 746-9436 or via e-mail at 
nancydunforgettable@fuse.net, or anyone on the Executive Board below. 
 

Thank you, 
The Delhi Skirt Game Executive Committee 


